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Project Firstline: AAP Infection Prevention 
and Control Virtual Training Center
Project Firstline aims to educate all US health care workers with the foundational 
understanding of infection prevention and control (IPC) to protect the nation from 
infectious disease threats. The AAP represents the pediatric perspective in this 
multi-partner initiative led by the CDC.

The AAP serves as a virtual training center with accurate and evidence based 
knowledge and strategies to prevent infections in health care settings in order to 
protect the health of children and families.

ENGAGEMENT EDUCATION COLLABORATION

Get the Latest
Visit www.aap.org/ProjectFirstline

Connect with Peers
Visit the Project Firstline 
collaboration site

Interact on Social Media
@AmerAcadPeds | @CDC_Firstline 
#WEAREFIRSTLINE

Become a Mentor
Share your knowledge with your 
community

Activate Learning
Free education for you and your 
team

Improve Knowledge
With IPC Project ECHO sessions
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